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IMPORTANT POLICE MESSAGE TO 

ALL TAXI DRIVERS 
 
 
 

 
 
 

VALUABLES LEFT IN TAXI CONSOLES 
 

 
 

South Australia Police have asked that we remind you once again about reports of 

belongings, particularly mobile phones being stolen from the taxi console. 

 

We have been advised that often the phones are being kept or stored in the centre console 

of the taxi, potentially where the drivers are using a USB cable to charge the device, and it is 

only noted in an undefined period afterwards, that the phone is missing. 

 

Unless drivers take due care and secure their valuable personal property it is difficult for the 

Police to prove that the loss was intentional theft. 

 

SA Police have asked us to remind you that you must take due care and always store your 

personal property securely within the taxi.  
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